The following letter of appreciation from the United States Military Academy
has been received by President J. H. Millis. Our Southern Die Casting and
Engineering Division has had many requests recently from foreign countries for
information concerning "VIBROCAST, "

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS AND CHEMISTRY
UNITED STATES MILITARY ACADEMY
WEST POINT. NEW YORK

MADN-H 8 June 1961

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

TO: President
Adams-Mi11is Corporation
High Point, North Carolina

1. On 27 and 29 Mey Captain K. J. Coffman of this Department
presented a lecture to the cadets of the Third Class (sophomore) on
future trends in Inorganic Chemistry in which he discussed the
revolutionary, ultrasonic die-casting process "VIBROCAST" developed
by The Southern Die Casting and Engineering Company. As part of his
presentation, Captain Coffman displayed actual castings which were
sent to us by your subsidiary. This portion of the lecture was met
with considereble interest, and numerous questions were asked follow-
ing the presentation.

2. X should like to call your attention to the prompt and
gracious assistance glven to us by Mr. John A. Weber, the Vice-Presi-
dent of The Southern Die Casting and Engineering Company. Mr. Weber's
quick response to our request for information concerning “VIBROCAST"
resulted in our receiving the excellent samples and explanatory ma-
terial in time to incorporate them as a major part of the lecture.
Would you kindly express my profound appreciation to Mr. Weber and
his associates for their help.

FOR THE HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT:

C. H, WOOD
Colonel, CmlC
Assoclate Professor of Chemistry

WEDDING RING: '"One-Man Band" IDEAL FOOD BUY: Low in calories,
high in green stamps.
GIRLS: "Glamouring For Attention'

BUMBLEBEE: "Humbug" TAXES: 'Capital punishment"
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